
 

 

  

 

 
Lake Havasu City, Bullhead City, Cottonwood, Prescott, Payson, Mesa, Apache 
Junction...  
 
What a week! I was grateful to have the opportunity to meet with so many Arizonans 
across the state about the important issues facing our communities as well as our 
country. Every time I visit with concerned citizens, I am amazed at what we can 
accomplish with just a simple conversation.  
 
There is no question that the solutions to the biggest challenges we face today--from 
cracking down on illegal immigration to eliminating waste, fraud and abuse--are going to 
come from Main Street, not DC bureaucrats.  
 
I always find myself invigorated after my town hall meetings because I know that 
with bold action, we can break through the status quo infecting our nation’s capital.  
 
I want to personally thank each and everyone of you who came out to one of my 
gatherings this past week and took part in the conversation. We have some some great 
pictures posted further down in this email so keep reading to see if we got one with you! 
 

IN MEMORY: NANCY REAGAN 

It is with a heavy heart that our nation mourns the death of Nancy Reagan who passed 
away this past week. There is absolutely no question that Ronald Reagan would not have 
been the man he was without the eternal love and support from Nancy at his side every 
step of the way. Her leadership has positively impacted countless generations of 
Americans to come. As a father of two daughters, I can only hope that they grow up to be 
as strong and compassionate as Nancy Reagan. And despite last Sunday's sad news, I 
can't help but smile thinking of Nancy and President Reagan together once again in 
God's hands. 

  



 

 

HISTORIC SITE DESIGNATION 

Do you like being told to sit down and shut up? I didn't think so...but that is exactly what 
happened on March 4th when the National Park Service rammed a bogus historic place 
listing down the throats of Arizonans. Why you ask? Because environmental extremist 
groups, hell-bent on sabotaging an important mining project, collaborated with 
government bureaucrats to silence public comments through deceptive notices and short 
comment periods. I will not stand for this deceitful abuse of power and vow to continue 
fighting back against this false listing. Click HERE to learn more. 

 

  
 

 WICKENBURG STUDENT SETS SAIL FOR THE U.S. NAVAL ACADEMY 

Arizona is incredibly blessed to have so many young men and women who are willing to 
answer the call to serve our country. Tucker Nixon, of Wickenburg, AZ is one of those 

http://paulgosar.house.gov/Components/Redirect/r.aspx?ID=3031-259


leaders who has recently accepted his appointment to the United States Naval 
Academy. I am so proud of Tucker and you should be too! 

 

 
 

PHOTOS FROM THE ROAD 

Kicked off a great week of meeting Arizonans across the state starting last Monday 
morning at Makai's Cafe in Lake Havasu City. 



 

 

Think 8th graders at Mohave Accelerated School in Bullhead City don't know about 
civics? Think again! These Patriots are ready to lead!  

 

 

 Had a great afternoon in Cottonwood on Tuesday and had the chance to discuss illegal 



immigration with the Mingus Mountain Republican Club.  

 

 

 It's always good to be home and I'm so grateful to everyone who came out for my town 
hall last Tuesday night in Prescott, including my son! 

  

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 Look who I met at the Arizona State Capitol: Girl Scout Troop 626 from Yuma who 
sold 24,113 cookies! That's a lot of cookies, and it was enough to win them a trip to 

the Capitol Building in Phoenix. 



 

 

Standing room only Wednesday morning at my Congress, Cops and Coffee event at 
Cuppers Coffee House in Prescott. We had a great discussion with local law 

enforcement about cracking down on illegal immigration and defending our Second 
Amendment rights. Big thanks to Prescott, Chino Valley, Prescott Valley and 

Cottonwood Chiefs for attending. Also Sheriff Scott Masher, Supervisor Chip Davis, 
Councilwoman Billie Orr, Cottonwood Mayor Diane Joens and Prescott Mayor Harry 

Oberg. 



 

 

 



 

 

Had a great town hall in Payson on Wednesday night where I focused on the federal 
budget and cutting wasteful spending.   

 

 

Another good turnout in Apache Junction  discussing the issues of the day with 
concerned citizens.  



 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: UPCOMING EVENTS IN ARIZONA 



 

 
 

FOLLOW ME ON INSTAGRAM  



 

I bet you didn't know that I am on Instagram! That is the only place to see all the behind the 
scenes photos of everything happening on Capitol Hill. 

As always, you can follow everything I am working on in Arizona and Washington, D.C. 
through my website (http://gosar.house.gov) on Twitter @RepGosar, through Facebook at 
Representative Paul Gosar or on Instagram at RepGosar. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

Paul A. Gosar, D.D.S 
Member of Congress 
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